
May 14, 2012   Annual Business Meeting for Quilter's Connection 
 
Ann Bonsett announced the appointments of new committee chairpersons, to great 
applause: 
 
Webmaster:  Pam Arsenault 
Library:  Kaila Reich 
 
Ann then announced the slate of candidates for the Executive Board: 
 
President:  Elaine Stone 
Vice President:  Christina Inge 
Treasurer:  Irene Dwyer 
Secretary:  Deborah Rocha 
Program Co-chairs:  Ann Bonsett & Deborah Gonet 
Membership Co-chairs:  Stephanie Laurin and Susan Stemporzewski 
Quilt show:  no candidate  
Member At Large:  Sarah Aubry, Michelle David and Anne Kimball 
 
Ann requested discussion from the membership, and there was none.  She then 
called for a motion to elect one of the three candidates to the Member-At-Large 
position, and Anne Kimball received the most votes. 
 
Ann then called for a motion to elect the slate presented.  Nancy Howard moved 
to vote on the slate, Anna Oberlander seconded and the membership voted in 
favor. 


